
Dorothy and I are back from vacation but wished we could have stayed longer. 
1 had almost forgotten how nice it was to play off of Bent or Bluegrass 
fairways• 
Stopped in at the Continental in Flagstaff, Arizona. The fellows sent 
their best to Glen Welsh. The course was in excellent shape. Played any 
sand greens lately? If you ever go through Central Kansas you will have 
a chance. Stopped in at a little 9 hole just north of Pratt. Thought 
they were sand traps at first. 
Stopped in at National for a quick chat with Palmer Maples. Took up 
President Ted Worhrle's invitation to paly Oakland Hills CC when we got 
into the Detroit area. The course was in excellent shape. Ron Brondon 
sent his regards to his California friends from the Warwich Hills G & CC 
at Grand Blonc, Michigan. He is hoping the Buick open will be held there 
this coming year. 
We didn't have all that much time on our return trip with visiting old 
friends in Ohio, Oklahoma and Texas and Southern California. The last 
night out we spent with Frank and Agnes Silva in Hemit. Played 9 with 
Frank and had a ball. I don't think he knows what end of the club to 
use. Frank and Agnes just moved into their new home. He said anyone 
from up North, come on down. I would suggest that you check with Agnes 
first. 

& & & & & & & & & & & 
An update on who is where. 
Olie Sights to Kings River CC, Kingsburg. 
Bert Sinclair to Eugene, Oregon. 
Bill Nigh to H. V. Carter Co., Inc. Oakland. 
David Porter to Spring Creek CC, Ripon. 
Scott Lawrence to Table Mountain Golf Course, Oroville 

& & & & & & & & & & & 
Meeting at Valley Hi was in advertently left out of last Newsletter, but 
Bob Uhland, Jim Collart, Professional and the club need to be thanked. 
Fire safety and first aid on the golf course was the topic and handled 
very well by Richard Staff, Inspector from the fire prevention bureau at 
Davis 

& & & & & & & & & & & 
FOR SALE FOR SALE FOR SALE FOR SALE 
2 Toro Greensmaster 3, in fair shape 
1 Toro 7 gang pull mower 
For more information call Ed Watson 415 935-3332 Equipment can be seen 
at the Golf Course Maintenance Center, 3560 Valley Vista Road, Walnut Creek 


